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I oppose HB 4075 and the HJR 201 that amends Oregon’s constitution to allow a 

state property tax. The State of Oregon does not need more of my money. The State 

hasn’t proved itself fiscally responsible with the current revenue to then require more 

of my money. My family pays a significant amount of taxes already and we already 

don’t feel represented in our government. Our family should not have to pay for the 

fiscal irresponsibility of the State.  


